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July 23, 2001


Dr. Amjad F. Najjar

1200 Binz, Suite 330

Houston, Texas 77004

Dear Dr. Najjar:

Thank you for the opportunity to work with you and your organization’s efforts to enlighten/educate children and young adults about discrimination and other important issues in our lives.  Our organization has worked very hard in this area as we realize more each day that, as we study our history, we are also creating the history for these youths to deal with as adults.  It is an ominous and monumental task when you think about it.

To date, we have done three outreach programs for H.A.T.C.H. (Houston Area Teen Coalition of Homosexuals).  These are young people age 13-20’s.  Our first program was about a year ago, mainly to introduce them to the idea that there IS a history in our community and to make them aware of their role in today’s world.  I think I learned more than they did that evening.  Jim Carper and I took a suitcase full of items from the museum and we played 20 questions.  I was amazed at their level of knowledge.  I was also amazed at their obvious genuine caring and thirst for more.  Bruce Reeves and member Brandon Wolf did a more recent program (at their request) concerning the Boy Scout situation.  Again, Bruce took '‘visuals' from his personal past and they were extremely interested in the topic.  Last week Jim, Bruce and I did another program with them—this one concerning GCAM’s ongoing Time Capsule project.  We have expressed an interest to the H.A.T.C.H. organization becoming involved with this project at a high level and maintaining a relationship with the specific purpose of their being involved in the opening of this Capsule in 25 years.  They were full of ideas on how they would like to see us proceed and showed an interest in being present when it is sealed in October of this year.  Other topics were discussed that same evening and there were MANY volunteers to help with the data input -- cataloging our information into computers once we get set up to do that.  This is of particular interest to me as I see it as another opportunity to educate….as they do the input on different articles and topics they will have questions and we need to be there with the answers.

I realize that I got carried away but won’t apologize, as it is a topic, which is very important to me.  If you would like to speak with them directly about our connection, you could speak with Carol Pettrucci or AJ at 713 942- 7002.

Our own Mission Statement says: The organization was created to collect, preserve and provide access to historical items from the gay, lesbian, bisexual and transgender community.  It shall also be to encourage education and research for anyone (regardless of race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, age or religion), interested in learning about any aspects of the glbt community and to sponsor meetings for the communication and display of collected materials.
For us, the age goes either way—the elderly and the young—as we believe ALL people need to be educated in order to provide a safer, happier world for all.

We would love to work with other groups, public and/or private schools and churches but have not yet been successful with this endeavor.  We are young and that will come as we become more known in the community.  In the meantime, we let the H.A.T.C.H. kids spread the word as it filters from us to them. 

If I can be of further service to you, or if you have additional questions or need more information, I will be happy to provide whatever is necessary for you and your organization.  I can be reached daytime or evening at 713 227-5973.  Again, thank you for the opportunity to work with you.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Secretary

